UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE
LouisviLLE, KENTUCKY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

December 7, 1937

Dre Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear *® Phog %3

Your volume, "Better Basketball," has
just come in the morning mail. Congratulations
to you first on the appearance that this book
makes, it is extremely well gotten up; and
second on the organization., I have read the
Preface and looked over the Table of Contents.
It seems to me that you have a winner, an even
better one than its predecessore.

Cordially though hastily




